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In our last prayer letter I mentioned that we 
were in Montana and Colorado in July.  In 
August we traveled in Alaska.  It was a 
blessing to visit missionaries and pastors that 
we had longed to see.  Some of them we have 

known for years, 
and others we met 
for the first time.

We were blessed 
to spend a few 
days with Ernie 
and Nancy Wyrick.  
They are serving 
the Lord in Delta 

Junction, Alaska.  They have a burden to reach 
the Russians that live in the area.  It was a 
joy to see their dedication in the service of 
our Lord.  They have a great desire to see 
these folks saved.  Please pray that they will 
see fruit for their labor.

It was a blessing also to visit Bible Baptist 
Church in Fairbanks.  I had an opportunity to 
preach in Pastor Doug Duffett’s pulpit, and it 
was wonderful to be in this great church.  If 
you are ever visiting in Fairbanks I would 
encourage you to visit Bible Baptist Church.  
We also had a little time to visit with 
Missionary Earl Malpass after church on 
Sunday night.  We had not seen this family in 
many years.  Missionary Les Zerbe met us at 
a coffee shop for a visit, and was also in the 
church services at Bible Baptist.

Monday morning on our way out of town we 
met Pastor Hamilton of Hamilton Acres Baptist 
Church.  It was a blessing to spend some time 
with this faithful pastor.  He has had some 
serious health problems, but is gaining his 
strength back.  I am certain that he would 
appreciate you praying for him.

Plans are pretty 
much made for our 
trip to Myanmar in 
December.  Pray 
with us especially 
concerning the two 
conferences that 
are planned with 
pastors.  Darleen 

will be teaching ladies in one of the 
conferences, and the ladies in the college.  
Pray for her as she prepares.

Note some changes in the conference in 
Lebanon.  Now the dates are May 14-25, 
2008.  We will go to Lebanon and Syria, and 
the cost will be roughly $2200.  Plans are still 
being worked on, but I wanted to get the 
information out as early as possible so that 
everyone could plan ahead.  Please pray about 
visiting these wonderful believers, as well as 
seeing this very interesting part of the world.  
As things develop I will attempt to pass the 
information along to you.  Pray for Brother 
Feghaly as he works on this project in the 
coming weeks.
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